
Report to Mayor and Council 

September 2016 

 

 

 Rounds 

  August  YTD 

 

2010  5,149  23,894 

 

2011  5,741  20,798 

 

2012  5,351  26,323 

 

2013  5,541  23,018 

 

2014                5,022  21,883 

 

2015  5,293               20,363 

 

2016  4,474  20,591 

 

 

 

The golf course will once again host the Girls Division I District Tournament on Tuesday 

October 11th.   

 

The new green on #9 is coming along well.  We’re taking a cautious approach when 

considering whether to open the green.  While on the surface the green looks good, Matt 

and I are concerned about the lack of depth of the root profile.  The next couple of weeks 

will determine if the green might be available for the Girls District event.  

 

The open Assistant Professional position has been filled.  David Rosinski accepted the 

position and his first day was September 8th.  His last position was as an Assistant at New 

Albany Links. 

 

Decker Construction has resumed work on the hillside project.  They’re expecting to have 

everything completed in 2 weeks. 

 

Green aerifcation is taking place this week.  It has been posted on the doors and on the 

phone greeting for the last 2 weeks.  We’re also reminding players when they call in for 

tee times.  Weather following aerifcation looks good and should aid in a speedy recovery. 

and I are concerned about the lack of depth of the root profile  


